Laurie Cohen, Counsel
Village of Wellington
12300 Forest Hill Bivd
Wellington FL 33414

This is submitted to meet the requirements of our “Reimbursement Policy for defending Ethics
Complaints”.

I have retained Coates Law Firm, PL to represent me in the complaint filed by Bart Novack. The complaint
was filed August 29, 2016 and received by the State Commission on Ethics on September 1, 2016. It is
referred to as “Complaint 16-159”. Since the accusations are similar and overlapping with the other

complaint filed by Robert Margolis, Mr. Coates has included it in the same engagement agreement.
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